Siedlecki Construction Co., Inc.
24-26 Pollock Avenue, Jersey City, NJ 07305

(201) 795-1222 Fax (201) 332-0700
E-mail: mail@siedleckiconstruction.com

January 23, 2012

To Whom It May Concern,

Please be advised that the staff of IDJ has done business with our company as electrical
subcontractors since 1993. They have worked on many of our general construction projects. IDJ
has demonstrated good work ethics, is well organized and responsible, and delivered projects on

schedule. Therefore, I recommend them to anyone for their electrical projects.

If you have any questions, please contact my office.

Sincerely,

Bogdan Siedlecki, President

Siedlecki Construction Co., Inc.



